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Director’s Report November 2014.
Trapping is underway at Loch na Croic.  The Blackwater catchment had no significant rainfall after the opening of the trap and fish have been reluctant to move upstream.  An artificial freshet was released from Glascarnoch but despite this only 210 fish had been trapped by the end of the month, with many more waiting in the loch for rain.  

An open day was held at Loch na Croic on the 22nd of November.  The event was well attended and gave an opportunity for people to see salmon close up and learn how the Blackwater hatchery operation is used to mitigate for the impacts of hydro electric development.

Following the publication of the Wild Fishery Review,  RAFTS and ASFB have set up a joint working group to look at next steps towards restructuring fishery management organisations.  
Projects / research
Radio-tracking work is continuing on the Allt Graad, some of the tracked fish have now spawned and dropped back to sea.

A Glasgow University genetics project is continuing at Loch na Croic and a number of salmon which were tagged as smolts in 2013 with electronic PIT tags have been recaptured.

Potential new projects are under discussion with Glasgow University including research into nutrient restoration.

Meetings attended / consultations
IUCN River Restoration Conference

SSE Health and Safety training and review at Loch na Croic

Beaver mitigation research

Offshore renewables stakeholder meeting Battleby

Scottish Mink Initiative steering group

ASFB Wild Fisheries Review consultation

Glasgow University future project planning meeting

TCV project planning meeting
